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11 November 2022 
  

 
PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 

Costco Shredded Chicken 1 kg  
 
Costco New Zealand wishes to advise that Costco Shredded Chicken 1 kg (Item No 43715), marked with a 
batch code of 10RSC1, is being recalled nationally by the manufacturer Source and Supply Company New 
Zealand, due to the product being date marked with Use By 19/10/2023 in the nominated batch. The correct 
date code is Use By 18/11/2022. 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
What to do 
Consumers should consume this batch before 18/11/2022. In keeping with this action, should you have any 
product affected by this recall, please visit the Membership counter the next time you shop with us to receive 
a full refund on this item. If you have purchased this item on behalf of someone else or alternatively as a gift, 
please ensure you forward this important correspondence to them. 
 
More information on this recall can be accessed via the MPI website; 

https://www.mpi.govt.nz/food-safety-home/food-recalls-and-complaints/recalled-food-products/ 

You may also contact the manufacturer SOURCE AND SUPPLY FOOD CO NZ directly on 09 570 1912. 

Thank you for shopping with us and we sincerely apologise for any inconvenience. 
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